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About the Construction

Lee County begins construction this month to widen 
Littleton Road from the Corbett Road roundabout east 
to US 41.

The new road segment will widen Littleton Road to three 
lanes including:

•	 An 11-foot-wide travel lane in each direction
 
•	 A 12-foot-wide center turn lane with landscaped 

planting islands 

•	 4-foot on-road bike lanes on each side of the new road

•	 6-foot concrete sidewalks on each side of  
the new road

The contractor, Wright Construction Group, Inc., 
anticipates working daytime hours, Monday through 
Friday, with some weekend work possible. Lane closures during peak travel hours are not 
anticipated. Work will begin on the north side of the road, followed by the south and finally, the 
median. Crews will begin the project by clearing the area and installing erosion and traffic control 
devices in preparation for building the improvements. 

Cost of the project is approximately $20 million. Estimated completion is late summer 2025.



https://littletonroadwidening.com/

For more information during construction, 
please contact the Project Public Information Consultant:

Molly Schweers
AtkinsRéalis

Email:  Molly.Schweers@AtkinsRealis.com
Cell:  239-271-3418
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